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05 May 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter of reference in support of Ms. Ho Rui En Gabrielle in
pursuing Diploma in Veterinary Technology at Temasek Polytechnic.

Gabrielle is an active member and volunteer of our organization Exclusively
Mongrels Limited(EM). EM is a non-profit animal welfare organization founded
in 2012, and has been rescuing, rehabilitating and rehoming street dogs since.
Gabrielle has been actively participating in our various outreach projects and
dog adoption drives since February 2019 at a tender age of 13.

As the director and chief coordinator of our members and volunteers, | have
served as Gabrielle's supervisor in her capacity as a dog handler, rehabilitator
and dog rehoming ambassador for the past 2 years. | have watched her
develop into a confident and capable person, and she has become an asset to
the organization in promoting animal welfare in Singapore.

Gabrielle is an extremely compassionate and responsible person. It is my
understanding that she intends to eventually pursue a degree in veterinary
medicine. Her superior interpersonal and organizational skills and more
importantly, love for animals, especially the underprivileged ones, will bode
well for her pursuit. :

| know Gabrielle would bring so much to the school from all perspectives, and
be an excellent fit. Please feel free to contact me
at drgan@dentalonthebay com with any questions.

Yours sincerely

=

Dr. Gan Theng Wei
Director
Exclusively Mongrels Limited




